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Dear interested parties:

Re: Environmental Assessment EA0607-003 Ur Energy — Information Requests

The environmental assessment of Ur Energy’s proposed uranium exploration program in the
Thelon River watershed is now entering the information request stage. According to the work
plan issues on October 16, 2006 there will only be one round of information requests.,

The attached sheet explains the purpose and the standard format for information requests. All
requests will be submitted to the Review Board for approval. The Review Board will review all
submissions to ensure information requests issued are within the scope of the assessment as
defined in the work plan. The Review Board may consolidate information requests where
several parties ask for the same information.

Any organization or individual submitting an information request must also submit a request for
party standing, if they have not already submitted one. The Review Board will only issue
information requests originating from parties to the assessment proceeding. Please submit your
request for party status as early as possible, preferably by October 20, 2006. Information request
submissions should be received in our office no later than November 1, 2006. If an extension is
required please advise us as soon as possible with reasons.

Martin Haefele
Environmental Assessment Officer
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